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 Warriors, after today Senior Finals are over!  We only have three days of school left in 

the 2023-24 year!  We will all celebrate Memorial Day on Monday.  Final Examinations for the 

rest of the students grades 9—11th begin on Tuesday, May 28, 29, and 30th!   

For the Class of 2024, we finish today with Cap & Gown Distribution and Senior Night 

beginning at 3:00pm and going until 6:00pm.  On Tuesday, seniors will go to their Senior 

Breakfast at Splitzville from 9:00am-11:30am.   On Wednesday, May 29th Graduation rehearsal 

is from 8:00—10:00am in Fullerton Stadium, immediately followed by Graduation ticket 

distribution.  That evening on May 29th at 6pm we then have the Senior Reflections & Awards 

Ceremony in the North Gym. All of these events lead up to the Class of 2024 Graduation 

ceremony on Thursday, May 30th at 7:00pm!  Congratulations to our Class of 2024!  All of you 

are Warriors forever, and we are very proud of what you have accomplished! 

 

As we enjoy the long Memorial Day Weekend, take some time to remember and reflect 

upon the sacrifices made by our servicemen and women in the Armed Services.  We enjoy 

freedoms and liberties in the United States because it is our men and women in the Armed 

Services who ensure our continued existence as a nation.  Memorial Day is set aside as a national 

day of remembrance for those who have given the ultimate sacrifice in defense of all of our 

freedoms.  We also remember all those who have served in the Armed Services and returned 

from their service having been a part of the 1% of Americans that protect the other 99%.  May 

our troops always be protected, and may they always return home.  Please keep all of them in 



your thoughts and prayers and always remember to thank them for their service. What may seem 

like a small gesture to our servicemen and women when we thank them, means quite a lot. 

 

 On Tuesday, our NJROTC cadets joined by their Instructors and Assistant Principal, Mr. 

Lance Bletscher when they were granted permission by the U.S. Navy to ride with a full crew 

onboard the aircraft carrier, U.S.S. Carl Vinson (CVN-70) from San Diego to L.A. Harbor.  L.A. 

Fleet Week officially began Thursday and runs through Memorial Day.  This was another great 

experience for our cadets, and not one that many people outside of those serving in the U.S. 

Navy have had the opportunity to experience.  It is amazing how large, fast, and amazingly 

effective these floating cities are in preserving world order and peace through deterrence.  These 

ships are amazing modern engineering marvels and the men and women that crew them are 

highly educated, trained, courageous, and dedicated servicemen and women have led them to 

serve our nation in the U.S. Navy.  I am grateful for all of their service.   Thank you to 

Commander Lauper, and our Naval Science Instructors for paving the way, keeping and building 

new relationships with the U.S. Navy that allow for Troy High School and the Fullerton Joint 



Union High School District to have these amazing opportunities!  Fantastic job Warriors, and 

Let’s Go, Navy! 

 

 



 

Mental Health Resources: 

FJUHSD Virtual Calming Room:https://sites.google.com/fjuhsd.org/fjuhsd-virtual-calming-

room/home 

FJUHSD Mental Health Resources: https://www.fjuhsd.org/domain/1476 

OC Support and Crisis Resources: https://www.namioc.org/help-support-overview 

                                                       

Niche 2024 Best Schools  2024 U.S. News & World Report Best Schools 

We love Troy High School!  It is also rewarding to see when other entities that rank 

schools also agree, and reward the hard work of our Students, Teachers, Parents, Counselors, 

Staff, FJUHSD Board and Administrators!  Thank you, Warrior Family! 

 

Warriors, this is the QR code for all the FJUHSD social media.  There are many, many, 

awesome events, activities, athletics, and recognitions happening in FJUHSD and Troy High 

School!  Additionally, for even more information for the happenings in FJUHSD here is the link 

to the May, 2024 FJUHSD Superintendent's Newsletter.  This is always a great source for global 

FJUHSD insights, news, and events! https://conta.cc/44qBwGb 

https://sites.google.com/fjuhsd.org/fjuhsd-virtual-calming-room/home
https://sites.google.com/fjuhsd.org/fjuhsd-virtual-calming-room/home
https://www.fjuhsd.org/domain/1476
https://www.namioc.org/help-support-overview
https://www.usnews.com/education/best-high-schools/california/districts/fullerton-joint-union-high/troy-high-school-2247
https://www.usnews.com/education/best-high-schools/california/districts/fullerton-joint-union-high/troy-high-school-2247
https://conta.cc/44qBwGb


 

 Next Thursday on May 30th at 7:00pm Troy will hold our Class of 2024 Graduation 

Ceremony.  If you have family that are out of town and or in another time zone, here is an 

opportunity for your family to see our graduation ceremony via livestream!   

This is the link to access the stream for graduation 2024 

 

https://youtube.com/live/9nuW7YT4T-E?feature=share 

 Here is a great story, and I thank Ayushi for some of the key details in this story.  Troy 

student, Ayushi Mehrotra has done some interesting computer science work and recently arrived 

home from the International Science and Engineering Fair (ISEF)! It was an amazing experience 

and Ayushi got the chance to meet many intelligent people from different countries. Ayushi also 

came home with two awards: 1st place in the cybersecurity category given by the National 

Security Agency($3000!) and a fellowship called Non-Trivial ($500 and up to $15000 in 

funding).  Her project is ROBO057 - Detecting Attacks in Medical Deep Learning and is very 

interesting.  At first glance it is concerning that there would be cyber attacks in medical deep 

learning data.  Of course the ramifications of these attacks would be highly detrimental 

especially as humans become more reliant upon technology to read images or data from 

biometric scans...  

Ayushi also conveyed that she is incredibly grateful for the opportunity to represent Troy 

High School at the science fair and for Mr. David Kim's encouragement to pursue all my 

endeavors.  

https://youtube.com/live/9nuW7YT4T-E?feature=share
https://youtube.com/live/9nuW7YT4T-E?feature=share
https://sos-vo.org/group/isef
https://sos-vo.org/group/isef
https://www.non-trivial.org/


 

Over the past year, the Fullerton Joint Union High School District has been dedicated to 

engaging with administrators, faculty, and the community to gather valuable feedback on our 

school facilities. We are pleased to announce that this collaborative effort has culminated in the 

completion of our Facilities Master Plan. Your input has been invaluable, and we are excited to 

share the results with you. For detailed information and insights, please watch 

our Tutorial Video and then visit our Facilities Master Plan website. We thank you for your 

continued support and engagement in enhancing our educational environment and thank you for 

being a vital part of this process. Ruben Hernandez Assistant Superintendent, Business Services 

https://www.loom.com/share/17fe08f2846d4513b9bc416f7c9c3c2a?sid=eab18a10-809a-43d5-9831-0684e768fe7d
https://www.fjuhsdplan.org/


 

 Have a wonderful and relaxing Memorial Day Weekend!  Class of 2024, get ready for a 

fantastic last week of school and a celebration!  For everyone else working towards graduation in 

the 9th, 10th, and 11th grades, get in some rest, relaxation, and family time and prepare for your 

last week of school and Final Exams!  Tuesday, will be here before you know it, and Summer 

Vacation begins on May 31st! 

W.V. Mynster 


